On September 23, 2016 a delegation of Israeli officials received training from staff of the City’s Board of Ethics on the City’s Governmental Ethics Ordinance. They presented staff with a very small lapel pin, being a symbol for one of the represented Israeli cities, which staff accepted for display in the agency’s offices on behalf of the City of Chicago pursuant to §2-156-142(d)(8) of the Ordinance.

Sincerely,

Richard J. Superfine

Legal Counsel

Chicago Board of Ethics

